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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Whilst we continue to invest in our Bulgin & Arcolectric brands through development of new 
products, following a strategic review of our product portfolio, effective immediately, the PX0594 is 
to be removed from sale to ensure ongoing competitiveness of our remaining portfolio in our ever-
changing market.    
 
If there are any questions about this then please ask your local sales representative for details 
 
 


